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To Vicky Prapa: lOpp
ccPOL

bcc21/09/2007 12:26 PM
Subject ORMAN 8A

Vicky, I have also left a message on your voicemail.

I wanted to speak to you about the ORMAN 8A and what we 
do/do not want or can/can not hand over.

There is a body of material that we say is irrelevant and another 
body of material that we propose to claim Pll on.

Boris Buick
Detective Sergeant 27498

Purana Taskforce
Crime Department 
Level 16 412 St Kilda Rd 
Melbourne VIC 3004

Telephone: (03 
Facsimile: (03)| 
Mobile:

@police.vic.gov.au

The information in this email may be confidential and/or legally privileged. It is intended solely for the 
addressee.
Access to this email by anyone else is unauthorised. If you are not the intended recipient, any 
disclosure, copying, re-transmission, distribution or any action taken or omitted to be taken in reliance 
on it, is prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this e-mail in error please notify the 
Office of Public Prosecutions, telephone 
together with any attachments.
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